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Consigli Construction moves Portland office to 15 Franklin
Street

June 28, 2011 - Northern New England

Consigli Construction Co. Inc.'s local office has moved into expanded space at 15 Franklin St. This
new office environment will further strengthen the firm's ability to provide clients with advanced
construction management services.
"This move is an important step in our strategy to provide the highest level of service and value to
our clients," said Matt Tonello, area manager for Consigli's Maine operations.
Projects completed by the Portland office include the MaineHealth corporate headquarters in
Portland, the importation/isolation facility for The Jackson Lab in Bar Harbor, the award-winning
Penobscot County Judicial Center in Bangor and the new emergency facility at Central Maine
Medical Center in Lewiston. Current projects include the phased renovation of the Margaret Chase
Smith Federal Building in Bangor and the first building in a new ocean research and education
campus for the Bigelow Lab for Ocean Sciences in East Boothbay.
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